UNIVERSITY OF CALCUTTA

Registrar’s Department
NOTICE

Ref. No.: Est./0190/24(S&L) Date: 27.04.2018

It is notified for information of all concerned that, as per the notification of
Government of West Bengal, Finance Department (Audit Branch) no. 2065-F(P2)
dated 31.3.2018, the Governor is pleased to declare State Government holiday on
2" May, 2018 (Wednesday), in addition to 1°' May, 2018 as to celebrate the May
Day in a befitting manner. Hence, the University of Calcutta with all its offices and
Departments will remain closed on 2" May, 2018 on account of the same.
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